Lucy Findlay
Standing for Club Secretary
Brondesbury Sports Club AGM 24 November 2024
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I am delighted to be standing for the position of Secretary of Brondesbury Sports Club at this year’s AGM. I have been coming to Brondesbury for 20 years - initially with my children to participate in the lessons, clubs and camps. In more recent years, since I stopped working full time, I have been an active member of the club both socially and competitively. I captain tennis teams in the summer and winter leagues and participate in group and private lessons as well as playing socially. My youngest daughter is also an active member of the Club. The Club has become an important part of my life and I would be pleased to give more of my time to help in the running of it by becoming Secretary.
I have extensive experience in governance of organisations. As Chief of Staff at the CBI (Confederation of British Industry – an organisation governed by Royal Charter) I was responsible for running the Board and the Executive Committees. At Crossrail Ltd (the company that built the Elizabeth line), where I was Chief of Staff and Director of Corporate Affairs, I was responsible for governance and external relations running the Board and its committees as well as the Executive and Management Committees. I am Secretary of my local residents’ association (for South Hampstead Conservation Area). I am also safeguarding officer for one of my daughter’s netball clubs and a volunteer maths teacher in a Camden school.
I am an organised, friendly, inclusive and experienced person and I would welcome your vote.
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